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The purpose of this Alert is to inform Hospitals, Client Representatives, 
Community Based Organizations and agencies representing consumers that the 
MAP-751d, Authorization for Disclosure of Health Information, is being replaced 
by OCA-960, Authorization for Release of Health Information  Pursuant to HIPAA.   
Effective immediately all organizations are requested to begin using the OCA-960 
when a client is authorizing a third party to represent them and/or to receive a copy 
of the client’s  Medicaid records. The OCA-960 (sample attached) is now posted in 
MARC and the MAP-751d has been removed.    
 
Please note the Medical Assistance Program will not accept MAP-751d, 
Authorization for Disclosure of Health Information, after April 30, 2016. Effective 
May 1, 2016, consumers seeking their own medical records, or giving another 
person/agency permission to do so on their behalf, are required to complete the 
OCA-960, Authorization for Release of Health Information Pursuant To HIPPA. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE SHARE THIS ALERT WITH ALL APPROPRIATE STAFF            

MAP-751d Authorization for Disclosure of Health 
Information replaced by OCA-960, Authorization for 

Release of Health Information Pursuant to HIPAA     
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